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I strongly oppose HB 210. Oregon has had much success with vote by mail for the 

last 25+ years, and there is no reason to change it. Trump’s ridiculous executive 

order should not scare us (or anyone else) into fixing something that isn’t broken. In 

person voting will mean more obstacles for people to navigate to get to polling 

places, and ultimately result in lower voter turnout. Let’s be bold and not bow down to 

fascism! 

 


